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Deanna Wyche 
3939 Wess Park Dr. 
Cincinnati, OH 45217 
 
 
 
Chairman Wilkin, Vice Chair Swearingen, Ranking Member Brown, and members of the 
House Government Oversight Committee, 
 
My name is Deanna Wyche. I want to thank you for the opportunity to provide witness 
testimony on HB 294. I stand in opposition to HB 294 as introduced. Because It creates 
unnecessary barriers to vote. These proposed changes do not address any pressing 
issue and will create additional barriers and cause many ballots to not count.  
 
I appreciate your time and consideration in this matter. 
 
Deanna Wyche  

 


